Thank you for participating in this survey! Your perspective on patient safety matters is important to the Military Health System (MHS).

Description of this Survey
The 2018 Tri-Service Survey on Patient Safety (Culture Survey) is sponsored by the Department of Defense Patient Safety Program. Military and civilian staff with email access in MHS facilities, including Military Treatment
Facilities (MTFs) and DENTACs (Dental Activities/DTFs) are being asked to complete this survey. Survey questions ask for your opinions about patient safety issues, errors, and event reporting in your MHS facility.

For more information on the background and purpose of this survey, please click here.

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS
For questions about this survey, click here for Service points of contact.

PRIVACY ADVISORY

Your responses are voluntary and your decision whether to participate or not will not affect your employment or any opportunity to receive future benefits. Your responses to this survey about your opinions related to
patient safety issues, medical errors, and event reporting will allow us to maintain or improve the quality of the patient care provided to all those who receive treatment at your facility. If you do not wish to answer a
question, or if a question does not apply to you, you may leave your answer blank.

OMB CLEARANCE

This survey has been approved by the Office of Management and Budget (OMB Number 0720-0034, Expiration Date XX/XX/XXXX). It is estimated that it will take 10 minutes to complete. If you have comments about the
survey, its length, or any other aspects of this collection of information, send them to: Dr. Kimberley Marshall-Aiyelawo, Senior Health Care Research Analyst, Defense Health Agency Decision Support (DHADS); email:
kimberley.a.aiyelawo.civ@mail.mil.

For more information on the confidentiality associated with your survey responses, please click here.

AGENCY DISCLOSURE NOTICE

The public reporting burden for this collection of information, 0720-0034, is estimated to average ten minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and
maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. Send comments regarding the burden estimate or burden reduction suggestions to the Department of Defense, Washington
Headquarters Services, at whs.mc-alex.esd.mbx.dd-dod-information-collections @mail.mil. Respondents should be aware that notwithstanding any other provision of law, no person shall be subject to any penalty for
failing to comply with a collection of information if it does not display a currently valid OMB control number.

Mailing Address

Department of Defense
Washington Headquarters Services
1155 Defense Pentagon
Washington, DC 20301-1155

Continue

For technical questions, please email:marc@zoghyanalytics.com

Troubleshooting Instructions




